
From: John O'Brien <John.O'Brien@londoncouncils.gov.uk> 
Sent: 18 June 2017 22:42 
To: Sawyer, Mark 
Subject: Automatic reply: 20.00 LLAG meeting 

Thank you for your email. I am away from the office on Friday 16th June and will have limited access to my inbox. If you need to contact my office, please call June Morse on 
iune.morse(aiondoncouncils.qov.uk. 

lor 

Thank you. 

John O'Brien 
THIS E-MATL AND ANY ATTACHED FILES ARE CONFIDENTIAL AND M A Y BE LEGALLY PRIVILEGED I f you are not the addressee, any 
disclosure, reproduction, copying, distribution or other dissemination or use of this communication is strictly prohibited. I f you have received this transmission 
in error please notify the sender immediately and then delete this e-mail. Opinions, advice or facts included in this message are given without any warranties or 
intention to enter into a contractual relationship with London Councils unless specifically indicated otherwise by agreement, letter or facsimile signed by a 
London Councils authorised signatory. Any part of this e-mail which is purely personal in nature is not authorised by London Councils. All e-mail through the 
London Councils gateway is potentially the subject of monitoring. All liability for errors and viruses is excluded. Please note that in so far as London Councils 
falls within the scope of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information Regulations 2004, it may need to disclose this e-mail. 
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